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Dillard Financial Solutions ic

Due to our new partnership with the National Association of Postal Supervisors,
Dillard Financial Solutions c is hiring new representatives.

We would like to hire from within the Postal Service.

If you are close to retirement, recently retired—or have been retired for a while —
we’'d like to speak with you about how you could help educate Postal and Federal
Employees about their benefits.

Contact Mike Fields to learn more about this Extraordinary Opportunity

emaiL: Mfields@dillardfinancial.com PHONE: 7 04-222-7449

WE OFFER

COMPETITIVE COMPENSATION - EDUCATIONAL REIMBURSEMENT
TRAVEL EXPENSES - INCENTIVES - BONUSES

@M ‘ Educating NAPS Members

Financial Solutions, Inc. on their Retirement Benefits
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